
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Congratulations!  Your son or daughter has been invited to join the “Science Seekers Lab” club. We will
be meeting throughout the year to conduct various experiments that were conducted in the 7th grade science
classroom. IMPORTANT NOTE: THIS CLUB IS FOR 8TH GRADERS ONLY. We want to provide the
lab experiences for those that were not able to experience them last year.  If you cannot make it to all sessions
that is ok but you will be required to reserve your spot each session by filling out the google form listed below.
Students will meet after school at various times throughout the school year up until February. We will be
working with the following equipment:

● temperature probes
● glassware including graduated cylinders and beakers
● bunsen burners
● electric scales and various chemicals
● microscopes

All experiments will be centered around chemistry and biology in this club.
Dates  are periodic so please keep an eye and ear out in announcements for when we will be meeting.
*** Due to limited lab space and equipment we will be accepting the first 25 permission slips that are filled out
for this club.  Please fill out your digital permission slip ASAP to reserve you spot in the club.
Our first meeting will be Monday September 13th in room 109 from 2:15-4:00!

Thanks,

Digital permission slip scan here with you phone or mobile device.

If your phone can not scan, here is the manual link.

https://forms.gle/tsHVEUY6sVztJxrc6

Andrew D. DuRoss, Superintendent of Schools   847/357-5000   http://www.sd54.org

https://forms.gle/tsHVEUY6sVztJxrc6

